
 

 

The Friends of New Franken Fire Department is a non-profit organization; our mission is 

to provide support, service and promote community involvement for the New Franken 

Fire Department with a vision of helping and supporting the volunteer fire fighters. 

 

The growth, support and needs of the Fire Department are met by businesses and 

members of the community through donations and various fund-raising events. 

Unbudgeted and unexpected expenses are incurred throughout the year and from the 

generous donations we can accomplish these needs. 

  

Most recently, during routine maintenance of the department’s rescue boat it was noticed 

that the tubes were not maintaining air supply due to sunlight deterioration. The boat has 

been used for numerous trainings and calls for service, including a rescue of seven people 

this past summer. With summer fast approaching, the boat will be greatly needed to 

protect the visitors and members of this community. 

  

We are seeking donations to offset the cost of the repair versus purchase of a new boat. 

You can be a part of this fulfilling opportunity by supporting the Fire Department with a 

donation. Can’t make a donation? Volunteering opportunities are available at our Smelt 

Fry and Walk/Run events. Check our Facebook page for dates! 

 

When you donate to the Friends of NFFD, you will be donating to a 501.c.3 nonprofit 

organization that is tax deductible and will directly benefit NFFD. Any donation over 

$250.00 will receive a tax deduction letter. A self-addressed stamped envelope is 

enclosed. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Members of Friends of New Franken Fire Department Inc. 

 

 

Friends of New Franken Fire Department 

P.O. Box 79 

New Franken, WI 54229 

  


